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Worthy State Chaplain, Supreme Representative, State Officers, Past State Deputies, State Directors and 

Chairmen, Sirs and Brother Knights: 

 

Welcome to this addition of the Montana Knights of Columbus State Convention!  A virtual meeting with 

a twist!  I appreciate all the officers meeting in one place to conduct the business of our council.  I also 

appreciate the sacrifice all District Deputies and delegates are making to conduct these affairs virtually. 

 

Thanks to all in Billings who have worked to host the officers.  A special thanks to JP Pendleton of 

Pendleton Productions for making our live stream possible.  Thanks to all officers who have worked to 

organize all of the reports and other procedural events. Thanks to our tech team for keeping things up to 

date on the state website (Bernie Adams and Kurt Riehl). 

 

As we proceed with this convention you will see that even though this was a year to forget, many things 

did carry on through-out the state.  Things that will make you proud to be FOUND in the Montana 

Knights of Columbus.  Our faith was truly in action! 

 

I can confidently report that our officers worked hard in their capacities as evidenced by the reports 

provided.  Also, we have managed the council budget well and audits have revealed good care and 

professionalism. 

 

Again, watch as we unfold this convention.  See the good that has been done.  Be inspired to bring new 

ideas, members, leaders, activities and programs to all in our care. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dan Hallsten 

State Deputy 

 

 


